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Dear Patients and Families, 

 

The Pediatric Cancer and Blood Disorder Center’s clinic has gotten busier 

over time. For this reason, the schedule is changing.  

 

At this time, most infusions are scheduled in the morning. The busiest time 

is mid-morning. The busy morning schedule leads to longer wait times and 

rushing safety checks.  

 

Your care team’s top priority is providing safe and efficient care. To be sure 

this happens, a few changes are being made:  

• The schedule will have staggered start times.  

• The number of children checking in at 1 time will be lower.  

• There will be more afternoon appointments for short infusions.  

 

These changes may cause your normal appointment time to change. Please 

check your appointment times in MyChart before arriving. For everyone’s 

safety, please arrive on time.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Pediatric Cancer and Blood Disorder Center Leadership Team 

 


